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Get Ready for the Section Il Post-Season with HomeTown Ticketing
Our Digital Ticketing partner makes it easy for fans to get tickets

As the fall regular season of Section Il Athletics nears its end, I'd like to share more
about our post-season and how our digital ticketing partner, HomeTown Ticketing, will
be helping us to sell digital tickets our Semifinals, Finals and Regional events.

Section Il and HomeTown Ticketing makes it easy for fans to purchase tickets ahead of
game time on either the Section Il website or in the HomeTown Fan App. We will be
using this ticketing platform for all our post-season events this year, and we will not be
accepting cash at the gate for any post-season event tickets.

Fans that purchase tickets on the Section il website will receive their tickets via email.
These can either be displayed at the gate on a digital device or printed and brought as
paper tickets. Tickets purchased in the HomeTown Fan App are stored directly in the
app and can be accessed there for scanning at the gate. All tickets must be scanned at
the gate for entry to an event.

We can’t wait to see all the athletes compete during the post-season and wish all the
Section [ll teams the best of luck as we head toward exciting championship
competitions.

Please remember that “No Cash” sales will be available at the gate. For more information
on digital ticketing, contact the Section Il office or go to the Section Ilil website to
purchase your tickets: www.section3.org

See you in the stands!

www.section3.org



